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February 13, 2020 – SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

A Special Meeting of the Town of Dickinson Town Board was called to order by 

Supervisor Michael A. Marinaccio at 12:00 PM on Thursday, February 13, 2020 in the 

conference room of the Town Hall, 531 Old Front St., Binghamton, NY for the purpose of 

awarding the bid for the Brandywine Heights Water Line Project, also known as the Old 

State Road Area Water Main Replacement Project.  

The members of the Town Board present were: 

Michael A. Marinaccio, Supervisor 

Sharon M. Exley, Councilwoman  

Danny F. Morabito, Councilman 

Absent: Stephen M. Gardner, Councilman  

 Thomas J. Burns, Councilman 

Also attending: 

 Susan Cerretani, Town Clerk 

Also in attendance:  

Public Works Commissioner Joel Kie 

 

 

 

Bids for the Brandywine Heights Water Line Project were submitted to the Town Clerk on 

Monday, February 10, 2020. The bids were opened at the February 10, 2020 Town Board 

meeting. 

 

Public Works Commissioner Kie stated that he and Town Engineer Ron Lake reviewed the bids 

line by line and recommend that the project be awarded to the low bidder – CORE&MAIN in 

the amount of $144,805.50. 

 

The order of bid received is as follows: 

 

CORE&MAIN   $144,805.50 

F.W. WEBB COMPANY $147,316.56 

Blair Supply Corp.  (not considered due to bid being received after the deadline) 

 

On a motion by Councilman Morabito seconded by Councilman Exley to approve the bid award 

for the Brandywine Heights Water Line Project, also known as the Old State Road Area Water 

Main Replacement Project to CORE&MAIN in the amount of $144,805.50. 

All in favor. 

  

The meeting was adjourned on a motion from Councilman Morabito and seconded by 

Councilwoman Exley at 12:04 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Susan M. Cerretani 

Town Clerk 


